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MEMORANDUM 

 

For Record 
 
From:  Travis W. Oaks,  

Procurement Officer V 
 DOA/OPPM Procurements Manager 
   
Date:  28 June 2022 
 
Subject: Determination Letter RFQ: 18- 435-22, Environmental Health Laboratory, Temperature 
Monitoring System 
 
This is Notice of Determination pursuant AS 36.30.360 of non-responsibility for NOIA for this RFQ. In 
light clarifying information the quote from SafePoint Scientific LLC. is determined to be non-
responsible, and the apparent awardee shall change. Final Award is contingent upon receipt of 
proof of all required Insurance and License requirements as specified in the RFQ 

 
We look forward to working together. If you have any questions or require additional information, 

you can reach out to the Office of Procurement and Property Management for Department of 

Environmental Conservation at DECDASPROCUREMENT@alaska.gov.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Attachments: None. 
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